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Office of Water - Response to non-statutory exhibition (March-April 2017) 
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Gina Potter <gina.potter@dpi.nsw.gov.au> 
Date: 29 March 2017 at 10:24 
Subject: Re: Planning Proposal PP0002/16 - 9,11,12&13 Ferncreek Road, Warriewood - additional 
information received 
To: Cheryl Williamson <Cheryl.Williamson@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 

Hi Cheryl, 
 
Any works within 40m of the watercourse will be integrated. 
 
DPI Water requirements for this site, in accordance with our current Guidelines, are for a minimum 
10m setback from the top of bank (both sides) and that outlet structures and instream works be in 
accordance with our guidelines. 
http://www.water.nsw.gov.au/water-licensing/approvals/controlled-activity 
 
 
regards, 
 
Gina Potter | Water Regulation Officer 
Water Regulation Group 
NSW Trade & Investment | Level 11, 10 Valentine Avenue Parramatta | Locked Bag 5123, 
Parramatta 2124 
T: +61 2 8838 7566 | F: +61 2 8838 7554 
E: gina.potter@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
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